
 

     Queen of All Saints School Carnival  

Friday, June 3, 2022 (3-8 pm) 

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
   

A big event like this does not happen without the help of many.   We hope that you can help make this 

year’s carnival a huge success!  Your support would be greatly appreciated! Volunteers will be granted 

participation hours for their time.  Students in grade 7 or high school are also encouraged to volunteer 

to help with the carnival games.   They can get service hours.  

 

We need help in many areas such as: 

Set-Up Concession Carnival Games Ticket Sales 

50/50 Sales Silent Auction Prize Booth  Clean-up  
    

          How to Volunteer:  1.  Return this form to the school by Wednesday, May 25th and you will  

contacted shortly afterwards.  OR   2.  Email the volunteer organizer, Dulce, at dulce01@gmail.com 

with the time slot(s) you’re available.  

           Return Form or Email by Wednesday, MAY 25 (or earlier) 

 

1. Volunteer Name: _______________________________________ 
Email Address: ________________________Phone #: ___________________________ 

Please check ☑:I am a  ⬜ adult ⬜ high school student ⬜ QAS student  

Please check the times you are available.  

Time Slots CHECK Area of Interest/ Comments  

(we will do our best to accommodate, however, your  

Flexibility is necessary to run this event successfully) 
9am-12noon   Set Up     

2:30-5pm   

5-7pm   

7-9pm     

  

2. Volunteer Name: _______________________________________ 
Email Address: ________________________Phone #: ___________________________ 

Please check ☑:I am a  ⬜ adult ⬜ high school student ⬜ QAS student  

Please check the times you are available.  

Time Slots CHECK Area of Interest/ Comments  

(we will do our best to accommodate, however, your  

Flexibility is necessary to run this event successfully) 
9am-12noon   Set Up     

2:30-5pm   

5-7pm   

7-9pm     
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